
Village of Manchester 

Manchester, Vermont 

 

Development Review Board 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Please take notice that the Manchester Village Development Review Board will conduct a 

special public hearing at 10:00AM on Wednesday, June 29th, 2022, at the Village Office, 45 

Union Street, for the following application: 

22-33Z, CWI Manchester Hotel LLC, for a Variance and Change of Use at the premises 

known as number 27 Dillingham Avenue, Manchester Village, as an employee dormitory. 

Other Business: No other business will be conducted.  

A copy of Zoning Permit 22-33Z is available for review at the Manchester Village Offices, at 

45 Union Street, during normal operating hours (9:00AM-12:00PM Mon-Thurs).  

This notice is posted at least fifteen (15) days prior to the commencement of this special public 

hearing. 

Curan VanDerWielen, 

Zoning Administrative Officer 


